
 

 

                 BOROUGH OF FOLSOM 
                        PLANNING/ZONING 

BOARD OF ADJUSTMEMTS 
MINUTES 

 
May 19, 2021 

            
 

In compliance with the requirements of the 
 

New Jersey Open Public Meetings Act, 
 

please be advised the regularly scheduled meeting 
 

for the Folsom Borough Planning and Zoning 
 

Board for May 19, 2021 at 7:00 PM 
 

has been cancelled.  There were no Applications 
 

to be heard. 
 

The next regular meeting of the Planning/Zoning Board is  
 

scheduled for June 16, 2021 at 7:00 PM. 
 
 

Susan Carroll 
Board Secretary 

Borough of Folsom 
  
 


